
NEWSLETTER – BERWICK STREET SECURITIES LLP
90-104 BERWICK STREET 

Dear Neighbour 

Works have taken place over the past month in all 
areas of the site, including in the basement and on the 
roof. Development work on the roof and the external 
brickwork are nearing completion, with all glazing works 
due to be completed in the next few weeks. 

As many residents are already aware, emergency works 
took place on Saturday 2 February 2019, due to water 
ingress into the hotel building along Berwick Street. These 
works were given consent by Westminster City Council 
and have now been fully addressed. We apologies for 
any inconvenience caused during this period. 

If you have any queries on any aspect of the project, 
please continue to use info@berwickst.co.uk or 0800 772 
0475.

With best wishes

Interserve Construction

Following the recent updates to GDPR regulations, if you have 
not opted in to receive email correspondence on the 90-104 
Berwick Street project, please do email bend@commcommuk.
com stating ‘YES, I’d like to receive updates’ with the email 
subject ‘90-104 Berwick Street’.

EMERGENCY AND OUT OF HOURS
CONTACT DETAILS

SITE BUILD MANAGER
Elliott Watt, 

Interserve Construction

elliott.watt@interserve.com

GENERAL ENQUIRIES
Jessica Stewart

Comm Comm UK

020 7125 0421

info@berwickst.co.uk

WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL
Dean Bermingham
Highways Licensing

020 7641 3802

dbermingham@westminster.gov.uk

BERWICK STREET MARKET MANAGER
Richard Moody

020 7641 1691

rmoody@westminster.gov.uk
markets2@westminster.gov.uk

Conor Savage
Community Engagement Manager

Conor Savage  is Westminster 
City Council’s new Community 
Engagement Manager. If you 
have any issues due to the 
ongoing works in the area, 
please contact him via: 

csavage1@westminster.gov.uk


